From: (CAB-TIMMERMANS) on behalf of

TIMMERMANS Frans (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Sent: Tuesday 6 November 2018 15:07 **To:** CAB TIMMERMANS ARCHIVES

Subject: FW: Single Use Plastics ? request for meeting Attachments: DG02618 - Letter to Frans Timmermans.pdf

Please register

From: @fooddrinkeurope.eu [mailto: @fooddrinkeurope.eu]

Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2018 12:19 PM **To:** TIMMERMANS Frans (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Cc: @fooddrinkeurope.eu; @fooddrinkeurope.eu

Subject: Single Use Plastics? request for meeting

Dear First Vice-President Timmermans,

Please find attached a letter from FoodDrinkEurope, requesting you to meet with a delegation of CEOs representing the European food and drink sector on the Single Use Plastics proposal.

Please note that a paper copy will follow shortly by post.

Yours sincerely,



Avenue des Nerviens 9-31 - 1040 Bruxelles - BELGIUM - Tel. 32 2 5495648

@fooddrinkeurope.eu - www.fooddrinkeurope.eu - ETI Register 7581882451945



FoodDrinkEurope collects, uses and stores personal data in accordance with the legislation in force, and in particular, Regulation 2016/679 of 27/04/2016 on the protection of individuals with regard to the processing of personal data and the free movement of such data, applicable from 25/05/2018 (GDPR).

Accordingly, we have recently updated our <u>Privacy Policy</u>. We invite you to look at this Policy to find out more about what personal data we may hold, and what we do with it.

If you prefer not to receive further communications from us or have any questions concerning our privacy policy, please send an email to gdpr@fooddrinkeurope.eu